
APPRECIATION 

Commencing with the 1991 Town Report, the Town has annually  
recognized a Fremont resident who has given much of their time to the Town. 

 

THE 2009 APPRECIATION RECOGNIZES 

PETER BOLDUC & GENE CORDES 

    

Combined, Peter and Gene 
have spent nearly 30 years 
serving the Town of Fremont 
from the Selectmen’s Office.  In 
that capacity, they have also 
served as representatives from 
the Board of Selectmen to the 
Budget Committee and the 

Planning Board. 
 

Within their years of service the 
Town has planned and built 
the Fremont Safety Complex, 
the Fremont Public Library, 
rebuilt the Sandown Road 
Bridge, and renovated the    

          playing area at Memorial Fields.   
 

 Peter was elected Selectman in 1990 and served six years through March 1995.  He took some 
time off, and agreed to fill a vacancy for a short time and ran for the balance of a one year term 

2004-2005; and was then re-elected for another three year term from 2005-2008. 
Peter also served as Superintendent of Cemeteries from 1990 – 1994.   

He served on the Planning Board in 1988 - 1989 as well. 
Peter served as a Fremont Representative to ERLAC. 

Peter participates with the Open Space Advisory Committee and the Energy Committee. 
 

Gene was first elected Selectman in 1991 on a write-in campaign after the death of Len 
Bonagura in office.  Previously he had served for six years on the Fremont Planning Board from 

1986 to 1991, when he became elected Selectman.  
Gene is very active with the Fremont Energy Committee and their ongoing projects. 

 
Both are avid outdoorsmen and members of the NH Timberland Owners Association, 
Rockingham County Woodland Owners Association, and dedicated Fremont Bulky Day 

Volunteers.   
 

Thank you Peter & Gene, for many years of selfless service to the Town of Fremont! 
  
 

“Great players are willing to give up their own personal achievement for the achievement of the group.”    
~ Kareem Abdul-Jabbar  


